
 

 

Senior and experienced midwife 
appointed to Mackay HHS review 

22 October 2021 

 
Professor of Midwifery at Griffith University Mary Sidebotham has been appointed to the 
review of obstetrics and gynaecology services in Mackay HHS. Read more here 

 

 

https://www.mackay.health.qld.gov.au/senior-and-experienced-midwife-appointed-to-mackay-hhs-review/

